
On February 17, 40,000 parents, students and educators 
walked-in to more than 800 schools in 30 cities.

All over the country, people are mobilizing for 
the public schools ALL our students deserve and 
against cutbacks, over-testing, and privatization.

Join us and help build the movement 
for educational justice on May 4th.
For more information, go to www.ReclaimOurSchools.org

SAVE THE DATE: MAY 4 Walk-Ins

The public schools ALL 
our students deserve!


